
1

Elsen, Nikki

From: Mario Youakim <marioyouakim@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 10:58 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Winter alt-side ticketing

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good morning, Nikki.  
 
I'm in full support of changing the old ways and only ticketing during snow emergencies. I ask you to please record me as 
a supporter of the new legislation. 
 
I am also encouraging friends to email you as well. I apologize in advance. 🤣 
 
Mario 


